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 Construction Update 

 

      The work for next week will continue East of Bayfield St. on the North and South Side of 
Dunlop St.  

 

      The work will include continuation of localized interlock remediations, concrete curb and 
pavement repairs. Caulking works will commence in this area. Repairs to concrete building 
aprons will occur next week in localized areas (16 Dunlop St. E & 11 Dunlop St. E).   

 

     Some localized interlock and concrete repairs may begin West of Bayfield St. on the South 
side of Dunlop St.  

 

     Parking in this area will be limited, some parking areas may be closed to facilitate the above 
work. However, vehicular traffic on Dunlop St. should remain unimpeded. Pedestrian access will 
be maintained in all areas during this work.  

 

All work mentioned above is weather dependent. 

 

If there are any issues or concerns please contact the Public Relations Officer Sara Shaw by 
email: king@arnottgroup.com or by phone: 705-627-7779 

 


